
 

To All Golfers, 

We hope this letter finds you all well and thinking of golf. Spirit Hollow is now forming a Golf League for our Par 

3 Short Course for the winter months and you are invited to participate. 

This Par 3 League is scheduled to begin on December 4th, 2017 with all matches scheduled to be completed by 

March 9th, 2018. Each team will schedule their 18-hole match with their opponent and each match will be 

provided a two week window to complete.  

League entry fee will be $50 per person and will be required when signing up.  The weekly green fee of $12 per 

person will be paid prior to each match. The Par 3 league will be limited to the first 24 2-person teams to sign 

up. To secure your spot in this league please fill out the entry form and return it to us with $50 per person 

entry fee prior to November 30th, 2017.  

If you have any questions, please contact me by email at blorenz@spirithollow.com or the Spirit Hollow Golf 

Shop at 319.752.0004. 

I look forward to seeing everyone on the course,  

Brian Lorenz, PGA 

Lead Assistant Professional 

 

Par 3 Short Course League Entry Form 
Player 1: (Please Print) 

Name:   ____________________________________________________ 

Email:  ____________________________________________________ 

Phone: ____________________________________________________ 
Please Circle for Payment Enclosed 

Entry Fee:  $50  cash  credit check #_______   
 

Player 2: (Please Print) 

Name:   ____________________________________________________ 

Email:  ____________________________________________________ 

Phone: ____________________________________________________ 
Please Circle for Payment Enclosed 

Entry Fee:  $50  cash  credit check #_______ 

mailto:blorenz@spirithollow.com

